Hon Dr Shane Reti

Minister of Health
Minister for Pacific Peoples

15 NOV 2024

Matthew Hooton

By emait: fyi-request-23425-bef00935@requests.fyi.org.nz
Ref: SROIA-295

Téna koe Matthew
Response to your request for official information

Thank you for your request under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) on 30
September 2024 for information regarding the proposed third medical school at the
University of Waikato. You requested:

I request the full CBA referred to in your media statement “Cost-benefit Analysis For
Potential Third Medical School Completed”; all associated cabinet and cabinet
committee papers and minutes;

This part of your request is refused under section 18(d) of the Act, as the information
requested will soon be made available on the Ministry of Health’s website at:
www.health.govt.nz/information-releases.

all correspondence you have received on this matter from the Minister or Finance,
her associates and/or Treasury.

Please refer to the links below:

e www.treasury.govt.nz/sites/default/files/2024-09/b24-reply-health-4944478.pdf
o www.treasury.govt.nz/sites/default/files/2024-09/b24-t2024-517-4971914.pdf
o www.treasury.govt.nz/sites/default/files/2024-09/b24-invit-health-4901819.pdf.

No other communications in scope of this part of your request have been identified.

Under section 28(3) of the Act, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review any
decisions made under this request. The Ombudsman may be contacted by email at:
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or by calling 0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely

Jonathan Franklin
Senior Ministerial Advisor
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